
  Contact Us 
Hempfield Church of the Brethren 

Mailing Address: P.O. Box 246, East Petersburg PA 17520 
Physical Location: 1186 Stevens Street, Manheim PA 17545 

Website: www.hempfieldcob.org 
 

Our staff members are here to help when you need them. Please feel free to 
contact them if you have a need. 

 

Doug Hinton – Senior Pastor 
Cell: 717-951-5290; E-mail: doug@hempfieldcob.org  

Scheduled Day Off: Monday 
 

Josh Fulmer – Youth Minister 
Cell: 717-723-7732; E-mail: josh@hempfieldcob.org 

 Scheduled Day Off: Friday 
 

Geoff Davis – Associate Pastor 
Home: 717-569-6284; E-mail: gdavis6320@comcast.net 

 

Laura Meiser – Music Director & Children’s Ministry Co-Coordinator 
Cell: 717-689-0465; E-mail: laura@hempfieldcob.org 

 

Emmy Schott – Children’s Ministry Co-Coordinator 
Cell: 717-333-8216; E-mail: emmy@hempfieldcob.org 

 

Irene Hershey – Administrator 
Phone: 717-898-0181; E-mail: office@hempfieldcob.org 
Office Hours: Monday - Friday 9:00 A.M. to 3:00 P.M. 

 

Please submit bulletin information to Irene by Wednesday noon.  
 

 

HCOB Family Facts 
 

General Offering for February 7, 2021 =  

General Fund $ “Snow Sunday”  $7464 
Amount needed weekly to meet budget = $10,575 

Building Fund for February 7, 2021 = $ “Snow Sunday” 

 
 

 

Sunday, February 14, 2021 
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 PRELUDE    Organ Prelude   

 

 WELCOME & ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 

 CALL TO WORSHIP  Revelation 12:10-12       

 

 OUTREACH IN ACTION Brethren Service Sunday 

 

 SCRIPTURE     John 3:9-15 

 
 SPECIAL MUSIC  Jesus Loves Me   

 

 PRAYERCAST VIDEO    Andorra 

  

 MORNING PRAYER & LORD’S PRAYER  

  

 SCRIPTURE                             John 3:31-36                                                                  
                                       

MESSAGE                  What Have You Seen & Heard             
  

CLOSING PRAYER    

                               
 SPECIAL MUSIC    Lord, I need You  
      Rick & Bonnie Bard 
 *BENEDICTION 

 

  *POSTLUDE            
                               *Those who are able are invited to stand 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                        Preacher – Pastor Doug Hinton 

                       Worship Leader – Deb Bendit 

                       Accompanist – Jen Hinton 

                      Sound Tech – Rich Bushong 

                         Video Tech – Dave Bendit 

 
PREPARE YOUR HEARTS FOR WORSHIP NEXT SUNDAY BY 

READING AHEAD! Next Sunday, Geoff Davis will be preaching on 

Mark 10: 17-31.  Please read and prayerfully study this passage this 

week as we prepare to worship together.  
 

NOTE:  Pastor Doug will be out of the office February 15 – 

21, 2021.  He will be unavailable.  If you need assistance, 

please contact your Deacon, Josh Fulmer, Pastor Geoff Davis, 

Laura Meiser, or the Church Office. 
 

“It’s All Under Control” – Women’s Bible Study.  Join 

us for a 6 week Zoom study beginning Tuesday, 

February 16th at 8:00pm.  We can also consider a 

daytime study if interested.  For more information and 

details, see Jen Hinton. 

 
 

 
Worship Leaders 

If you are interested in serving as a worship leader for our in-person 

worship services, please talk with Kim Glass.  You can email her at 

kimberlyglass@rocketmail.com or call her at 717-645-6317.  

 
 
 

Worship Today 
 



Sermon Notes 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

ks mailed tPl not be delivered until then. 
 

 

 

The 2020 giving statements were emailed on 1/24/2021. 

If you have any questions or would like a paper copy 

please reach out to Matt Markey 

(matthew_markey@yahoo.com or 717.578.2408). 

 

 

The Fellowship & Hospitality team made $1125 for the 

Building Fund. We still have 40 quarts of Veggie Chili 

and 3 quarts of white chicken chili for sale. You can pick 

up chili after church this Sunday 1/7/2021.  

If you cannot attend church on Sunday and want chili 

please email or call: Mary Lou Ruth:  

gmlruth@gmail.com     717-682-6488.  
 
 
COMING SOON!  The Fellowship & Hospitality will 

have Chicken Corn Soup available for pick up on 

Saturday - 2/27 - 8:30 - 11:00 a.m Sunday - 2/28 - after 

church service.  Donations benefit the Hempfield COB 

Building Fund. Gluten Free soup is also available but 

must be pre-ordered by Wednesday, February 17th by 

contacting Mary Lou Ruth at gmlruth@gmail.com or 

717-682-6488  
 
Card Shower:  Gladys Metzler is celebrating her 80th 

birthday.  If you would like to send a card, please mail it 

to: 

            Gladys Metzler 

             52 Circle Drive 

             Apt. 121 

             Lititz, PA  17543 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Announcements 
 
 



Reba Fisher remains at Hershey Medical Center.  

You can mail cards to: 

 

           Reba Fisher 

           Room #5241 

          Penn State Health Milton S. Hershey Medical Center 

           500 University Drive 

           Hershey, PA 17033 

 

                        or her home: 

                                              Reba Fisher 

                                              1235 N Strickler Road  

                                              Manheim, PA 17545 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


